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But as it is written, to whom he was not spoken of, they shall see: and they that have not heard shall understand. Romans 15:21

May 31, 2022


May 2022 Prayer Letter


Dear Prayer Warriors,


We are thankful for the Lord’s continued provision and help through deputation! As of the 
writing of this letter, we have 61% of our support coming in now!


During May, we traveled through the states of Pennsylvania, Maryland, Delaware, New 
Jersey, New York, Connecticut, Rhode Island, Massachusetts, Vermont, New Hampshire, and 
also traveled to a conference in Washington state. While in the Northeast, we enjoyed seeing 
some of the many sights in that area. Thus far, we have been to 35 of the 50 states on our 
deputation travels. 


This month, we were also able to spend some time both attending and going soul winning 
with our sending church, Frederick Baptist Church. I was able to talk to a man in Spanish for 
a short time. Please pray that he would accept Christ as his Savior. 


During June, we have meetings scheduled in Ohio, Alabama, Tennessee, Missouri, and Texas. 
As always, your continued prayers for our safety and the Lord’s provision are greatly 
appreciated!


In Christ’s service,


Tim Pontius

Missionary to México with BIMI

Pontius2MX.org


